September - October 2020

MATTHEW & SAVANNAH
GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

| Dear Pastors and Friends,

Prayer

Requests at

a gl ance to California. We praise the Lord for his safety as we drove the many hours for
many days. Upon arriving in California, we have had many meetings
throughout the whole state. It has been such a blessing to see the works that are

Deputation:
After being in a missions conference in North Carolina, we drove cross-country

1 - For the Ugandan

government to going on for Christ in these various cities. One of the privileges that we have
continue to open up  had on deputation is to spend time with pastors. During this time, we have had
the country. a chance to see their hearts and visions for the days ahead. In a time where the

_ political and economic future is uncertain, it is a blessing to see that the church
io'nfi?lrurenf:mel?s ©  of God is marching on! We will be in California and New Mexico for the next
bookd = month and then we will be making the long drive back to Virginia. Please be in
prayer for us as we travel back.

3 - For safety on the

road as we travel. Uganda:
We have received great news from Uganda! The churches and schools were

4 - For Amos to . . by -

accept ChrisiNER opened a few week.s ago.for the. first time since the guarantlne in Marf:h. There

Savii are several phases in their opening plan, but we praise the Lord for this huge
blessing as it i1s now much easier to minister to the Ugandans. Please be in
prayer both that the government will continue to open things back up and that
there will not be Covid spikes.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A TYPICAL UGANDAN VILLAGE
HOME. THE WALLS ARE MUD BRICK, AND
THE ROOF IS MADE FROM DRIED STRAW.




